
NEWSLETTER

CALENDAR DATES
10.06.2024 PTFA meeting 8pm at the Woody

17.06.2024 PTFA meeting 8pm at the Woody

20.06.2024 Osprey overnight camp Y4 & Y5

21.06.2024 Osprey overnight camp Y4 & Y5

22.06.2024  PTFA Colour run

25.06.2024  Moving up day

Y6 Induction Day at Churchill

26.06.2024 Y6 Churchill Drama Day

27.06.2024  Sports Day 1st option

04.07.2024 Y5/Y6 morning performance 9.30am

Evening performance 6pm

05.07.2024 PTFA Krispy Kreme sale

11.07.2024 Sports Day reserve

PTFA end of Year social 7.30pm skittles at 

the  Woody

15.07.2024 Reports issued

Cream Tea for volunteer helpers 2.30pm

16.07.2024 Y3 & Y4 WLT sports festival

17.07.2024 Blue Class Farm visit

18.07.2024 Y6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am

23.07.2024 Last day of Term 6 and academic year

Dear families,

Welcome back to Term 6 everyone! It astounds me how quickly time passes and already we are nearing the end of the 
school year. We are still full steam ahead though with many exciting events to look forward to; Year 4 & Year 5 Osprey 
Camp, sports day, transition days and our leavers events to name a few. Please keep an eye on the calendar for key dates in 
your diary.

I would like to say thank you to a number of our Year 6 pupils who met parents of our new reception children this week. The 
children diligently gave a tour of our classrooms and playground and it was delightful to witness their pride in our school 
and how articulate and confident they were.

The school marked the D-Day celebrations yesterday with an assembly where Year 6 children read out the school’s poem 
which was completed nationally and we celebrated with fish and chips – the nations dish for lunch. It was heartening to see 
how respectful our children were towards the event, sharing family stories and asking questions. The day was concluded by 
the lighting of a beacon last night.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to a successful term ahead.
Lorna Richardson

I S S U E  1 6 – J U N E  2 0 2 4

Don’t forget that Breakfast and

After School clubs must be 

booked 24 hours in advance,. 

The same applies to 

cancellations

HAVE A LOVELY 

WEEKEND!

REMINDERS

W I N S C O M B E  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L

E X E C U T I V E  H E A D T E A C H E R S  W E L C O M E



Our Children will

Care

Achieve

Respect

Excel 

Our Learning Powers:

Resilient

Reflective

Curious

Co-operative

British Value

RESPECT

Safeguarding our children is everyone’s responsibility

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Ms Andrea Muxworthy

Deputy Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Lorna Richardson and Miss Claire Humphrey

CREW POINTS TOTAL FOR THIS WEEK 

CAMERON CONCORDE MATTHEW BRUNEL

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY AWARDS  
Highest Class attendance for 13th – 17th May : Year 3

20th – 24th May : Year
Platinum Award  - Rufus, Ella Mae  10 smiley faces – Francis, Eli
Ben Elliot, Evan
Gold Award – Oli J, Ashton   20 smiley faces – Austin, Iris
Amelia H                                                Isabelle, Lilliana, Evie, Molly
Diamond - Isaac Freya W
Head of School – Joseph &                 30 smiley faces  – Charlie, 
Maelys Phoebe

40 smiley faces – Scarlett,
Liam, Freddie

196 239 227168

Online Safety Workshop for Parents and Carers  - Reminder 
Don’t forget if you want to attend On Monday 24th June at  9am 
please let the office know in person, by telephone or email so we 
have an idea of numbers .  Thank you.
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Online Safety Advice - YouTube 

We know that many of our pupils enjoy watching and searching video clips on YouTube. 
However, without the correct controls in place, they could soon end up watching something 
very different from the clip they started viewing.
Youtube for kids can be downloaded from the app store. It was created especially for 
children under 13 years of age, using stronger filtering to keep children safe. It is important 
to remember that nothing is 100% safe so keep checking in with what they are doing and 
have those important safety chats.
If you want to know how to set up parent controls on the regular YouTube channel, follow 

the link below:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/how-to-

keep-your-child-safe-on-youtube/

For further information you might want to look at:

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/entertainment-search-

engines/youtube-app/

SCHOOL UNIFORM
If you are likely to require new uniform for the next 

academic year, please ensure you complete an order form 
and return it to the school office by Friday 21st June, so we 
can ensure we have sufficient stock.   Thank you for your 

co-operation.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/how-to-keep-your-child-safe-on-youtube/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/entertainment-search-engines/youtube-app/
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TRIGGER SUMMER CLUB

Join Trigger, the award-winning artists 
and producers, for an exhilarating week 
of imagination and creativity! Calling all 
children aged 5-11 years old to embark 
on an unforgettable journey filled with 
arts, crafts, and outdoor adventures 
during our thrilling 5-day creative holiday 
club this August.
Under the expert guidance of Trigger's 
workshop leaders and in collaboration 
with our partners, Mendip Hills National 
Landscape, children will delve into the 
great outdoors, where they'll construct 
their own cozy dens and embark on 
thrilling adventures. Plus, they'll channel 
their limitless creativity through 
engaging activities such as puppet 
making, immersive music workshops, 
and much more!
Prepare for a week bursting with 
activities designed to ignite imagination 
and foster a deep connection with 
nature. It's an adventure not to be 
missed, led by seasoned local artists right 
in the heart of North Somerset.
29th July - 2nd August 2024
Burrington Parish Rooms, Burrington, 
Bristol, BS40 7AD
Tickets are available 
here: https://www.triggerstuff.co.uk/our-
work/trigger-summer-club

https://www.triggerstuff.co.uk/our-work/trigger-summer-club
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"Sports Masters Coaching are 

running their Holiday club 

throughout the summer at Churchill 

Primary School between 8am and 

5pm.they offer a range of tickets 

and accept childcare vouchers 

including tax free childcare for 

those that use these services. Lots 

activities planned with guests being 

booked for several days of the 

club. Booking can be made 

following this 

link: https://bookwhen.com/smc-

churchill-holiday-club. 

Email sportsmasters.coaching@ho

tmail.com if you have any 

questions"

https://bookwhen.com/smc-churchill-holiday-club
mailto:sportsmasters.coaching@hotmail.com
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